
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 

2023 PAVEMENT RESURFACING PROJECT 

January 20, 2023 
This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated 

below. Only these items alter the bid documents. Any verbal discussions or 

responses are hereby declared null and void. Please acknowledge this addendum 

on the previously issued Bid Form – Addendum 1 

   

Clarifications to the Bid Documents:   

The following changes have been made to the Bid Documents:  
 

Question:  Does the ¾” gravel from Auburn Aggregates meet spec for shoulder 

gravel? 
 

Answer:  Yes, Auburn Aggregates has a product listed as “3/4” Dense Gravel” that 

meets Item 304.141 

 


